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Children in Need 

 

We all had a great time on Friday raising money for Children in Need.  The children had a great time decorating their 

Pudsey biscuits and enjoyed showing off their class dances in Year Groups.  A big ‘Thank You!’ to all of the parents who 

came to the cake sale at the end of the school day – we hope you enjoyed a treat over the weekend!  If you managed to 

catch any of the BBC footage on Friday, you’ll be well aware of the importance of this fundraising event, and the great 

work that can take place because of the donations made by people like you!  We are extremely pleased to announce that 

we raised £420 at Sladefield – this is brilliant!  Again, ‘Thank You!’ 

 

E-Safety & NSPCC 

 

Mrs Connolly has recently been sending a number of tweets regarding ways in which you can ensure that your child is 

safe online.  If you are not on Twitter, or you don’t follow our page, then it would be a great time for you to sign up and 

start following us!  You’ll find us on @SladefieldInfSc – if you’d like any help in setting up a Twitter account, please 

speak with Mrs Connolly who will happily show you the ropes! 

 

Here’s some other Online Safety and NSPCC information that you might find useful and interesting: 

 

Online Safety Ice Breakers – parents can sign up to the NSPCC and o2 six-weekly Ice Breaker emails which are packed 

with advice and tools to help you to talk to your child about staying safe online.  Find out more at nspcc.o2.co.uk 

 

Share Aware – NSPCC’s online safety campaign, which is a great resource to help parents keep their children safe on 

apps and games.  Visit nspcc.org.uk/shareaware 

 

Net Aware – an online tool that informs parents about the most popular sites, apps and games that children can use.  

NSPCC asked children and parents about the frequency of seeing inappropriate content, how easy it is to find and 

change their privacy settings.  The site is regularly updated, and parents can sign up to an Online Safety newsletter to 

keep up-to-date with digital trends.   Visit net-aware.org.uk 

 

Need-to-know guides – the NSPCC has created a series of guides for parents and carers covering a range of issues, 

including holding babies safely, and spotting signs of neglect.  They are downloadable and free of charge, and can be 

found from nspcc.org.uk/leaflets. 

 

Bamville Road Closure 

 

PLEASE BE AWARE that Bamville Road will be closed between houses 47 and 66 next week from Monday to 

Wednesday, meaning access to the school site will be restricted.  Please bear this in mind when bringing and collecting 

your child from school – please factor this into your travel plans so that your child is on time for school still. 

Dojo Superstars – who had the MOST DOJOS last week? 

CLASS 1 
Adam 

with 94Dojo points 

CLASS 2 
Umar 

with49 Dojo points 

CLASS 3 
Adam 

with 49 Dojo points 

CLASS 4 
Laiba 

with38 Dojo points 

CLASS 6 
Anah 

with 26Dojo points 

CLASS 8 
Anam 

with 17 Dojo points 

CLASS 5 
Eman & Sukaina 

with 33Dojo points 

CLASS 7 
Mya’Lee 

with23 Dojo points 

Mr Meadows’ Welcome 

CLASS 9 
Sami 

with35 Dojo points 

CLASS 10 
Sana & Yahya 

with 7Dojo points 

CLASS 12 
Mustafa 

with 33Dojo points 

CLASS 11 
Waheeb 

with 40 Dojo points 
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Class 1 
Daanish – EXCELLENCE – excellent work in 

Science 
Class 7 Abdul-Ahad – RESPONSIBILITY – for 

working hard & taking care of the classroom. 

Class 2 
Bilal – EXCELLENCE – creating some brilliant 

independent writing about The Great Fire of 

London 
Class 8 Ayesha – EXCELLENCE – showing excellence 

in all areas of learning. 

Class 3 
Adam – COMMITMENT – trying so hard with 

learning his spellings 
Class 9 

Haadi – ACHIEVEMENT – for joining in more 

with class activities AND for producing an 

amazing pattern. 

Class 4 
Suleman – EXCELLENCE – making excellent 

contributions. 
Class 10 Imaan – COMMITMENT – trying really hard 

with her independent Phonics. 

Class 5 Eshal – RESPECT – always showing respect at 

Sladefield. 
Class 11 Eiliyah – ACHIEVEMENT – making superb 

progress in her Reading AND Writing!  

Class 6 Khadija – EXCELLENCE – fantastic independent 

writing! 
Class 12 Anum – COMMITMENT – always trying hard 

with her learning AND superb behaviour! 

Attendance 

 
What a great week in terms of attendance!  9/12 classes have attendance last week 

of 97% or over, which is excellent to see!  A big ‘Thank You!’ to all of the parents and 

carers of the children in the school for ensuring their child has attended school so 

regularly! 

A particular ‘CONGRATULATIONS!’ needs to be given to Class 1 – 100% attendance is 

EPIC!  Mrs Azar is extremely proud of her class! 

 

Here’s a breakdown of the percentages: 

Whole School – 97.6% 

Reception – 97.03% 

Year 1 – 98.58% 

Year 2 – 97.1% 

Key Stage 1 – 97.84% 

 

It’s been great to see so many face-painted Reception children also – they might be a 

winner if they come to school every day the previous week… 

Dates for your Diary 

Star of the Week 

HOMEWORK CHALLENGE!  

Things to remember during Autumn Term 
Wednesday 21st November – Cinema treats for 25 children with 100% attendance  
Thursday 22nd November – Inclusion Festival at Nechells (10 children) 
W/B Monday 26th November – Anti-Bullying Week 
Monday 26th – Photographer in school 
Tuesday 27th & Thursday 29th November – Year 1 trip to Blakesley Hall 
Wednesday 28th November – Reception Parents’ Meeting regarding trip to St. 
Martin’s Church & Birmingham City Centre (9.00am and 2.30pm) 
Thursday 29th November – RRSA Assessment Day in school 
Monday 3rd & Thursday 6th December – Year 2 trip to Soho Road Gurdwara 
Monday 10th December – Jazz Crawford, British athlete, in school 
Tuesday 11th December – Nasal Flu Vaccination  
Tuesday 11th & Thursday 13th December – Reception trip to St. Martin’s Church & 
Birmingham City Centre 
Thursday 13th December – Safeguarding Workshops (9.00am and 2.15pm) 
Monday 17th December – Stickman film for Reception pupils 
Tuesday 18th December – Year 1 Nativity to parents 
 

Things to remember during Autumn Term 
Wednesday 19th December - Reception Carol Service to parents 
Thursday 20th December – Polar Express (Year 2) & Snowman (Year 1 ) films  
Friday 21st December – Christmas Parties 
Friday 21st December – break up for ALL PUPILS @ 12.30pm 

Things to remember during Spring Term 
Monday 7th January 2019 – INSET Day – children are not in school 
Tuesday 8th January 2019 – first day back at school for pupils 
Wednesday 16th & Thursday 17th January 2019 – Reception classes visiting Ward 
End Fire Station 
Tuesday 22nd January 2019 –Year 1  Dance Performance to parents (2.30pm) 
Wednesday 23rd January 2019 –Year 1  Dance Performance to parents (2.30pm) 
Thursday 24th January 2019 – EYFS Dance Performance to parents (9.00am) 
Monday 28th January 2019 – Class 5 & Class 8 trip to Coventry Transport 
Museum 
Tuesday 29th January 2019 – Class 5 & Class 8 trip to Coventry Transport 
Museum 
 

As we will be holding Anti-Bullying Week next week at Sladefield, this week’s 

challenge is for you to work together to produce a piece of work linked to Anti-

Bullying. 

Perhaps you could create a poster that we could put around the school?  Maybe you 

could write an Anti-Bullying song or poem that we could share in the Celebration 

Assembly and on the school website? 

Please hand any Anti-Bullying challenges into your child’s class teacher with your 

child’s name on it, by next Monday.  All entries will earn 10 Dojos!! 
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